
From: lengkeek
To: DBEDT LUC
Subject: [EXTERNAL] SUBJECT: Proposed Waiehu Residential Community at TMK: (2) 3-3-002:031,,Waiehu, Island of

Maui, State of Hawai"i
Date: Monday, February 6, 2023 8:52:53 AM

Hawaii State Use Commission,

      I am writing you concerning the proposed development in Waiehu of 752 housing units. 
There is already a significant daily traffic problem on Kahekili hwy and Lower Beach rd.  The
addition of the proposed residential housing development will only make a bad situation
worse.  There is no reasonable plan in the draft DEA for mitigating the traffic impact that will
create gridlock in Happy Valley and Wailuku.

     The other concern is the lack of water available for this project.  Adding a water storage
tank as stated in the DEA will not solve the problem. 

     This project should not be approved and built until these issues can be properly addressed.  

David Lengkeek

Waihe'e, Maui 
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